

Upper Hutt City Council

838-842 Fergusson Drive

Private Bag 907

Upper Hutt 5140

T (04) 527 2169

F (04) 528 2652

E askus@uhcc.govt.nz

W www.upperhuttcity.com

John Sims (via FYI)

Via email: fyi-request-10538-5cd7a6c9@requests.fyi.org.nz

File: 311/04-001

Ref: 990

12 July 2019

Dear John,

RE: LOCAL GOVERNMENT OFFICIAL INFORMATION REQUEST

This letter is in response to your request for information from Upper Hutt City Council (the "Council") received on 17 June 2019 under the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (the "Act").

I note that you requested the following information from Council:

I would like to request all information including any documents related to the possible commercial extraction of water from a site at Refreshment Place in Trentham.

We have decided to release the information. We will endeavour to have it all sent through via your FYI email on or before Friday, 19 July.

Yours faithfully

Matt Weavers

Senior Advisor Communications and Engagement

DDI:

04 527 2154 04 528 2652

Fax: Email:

matt.weavers@uhcc.govt.nz